## **Bryant, Shellie**

From: Jenny Ryan <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> on behalf of Jenny Ryan

<City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

**Sent:** April 27, 2019 3:55 PM

To: City Council

**Subject:** Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Saturday, April 27, 2019 - 15:54 Submitted by anonymous user: 204.83.76.75

Submitted values are:

Date: Saturday, April 27, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Jenny Last Name: Ryan

Email:

Address: Ave I North

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Bike Lanes and BRT

Meeting (if known):

Comments:

Please approve a bike lane network and a Bus Rapid Transit corridor on Broadway Avenue. The more people are in buses and on bikes the better that traffic flows for everyone, the less wear and tear on roads, and the better for the planet/reducing greenhouse gas emissions.

Thank you.
Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/304548